Niagara Falls Police Department

Captains & Lieutenants Association
1925 Main Street
Niagara Falls, NY, 14305

Gy F 2 PO
Dear Acting Sheriff Filicetti

On behalf of the membership Niagara Falls Police Department, Captains & Lieutenants
Association it is my pleasure to inform you that the political action committee has voted to endorse your
campaign for the position of Sheriff, Niagara County. This endorsement comes after careful
consideration of your qualifications, experience in law enforcement, and your willingness to work with
the NFPD CLA. Please fet us know how we can further support you in this endeavor.

Detective Captain Bryan DalPorto

Chairmen, NFPD CLA - Political Action Committee



